WLC REF: MIRQO085

We wish to log a strong objection to the proposed housing development in Linlithgow for the
following reasons.

The current infrastructure of Linlithgow would not be able to cope with such a large development
(adjacent to The Glebe/top of Manse Road) in terms of schools, roads, drainage sewerage, traffic on
country road, critical parking problems, health facilities. It does not bear thinking about the increase
in traffic onto a small country road and the Canal Basin which is already a bottle neck, the increase in
traffic would cause this to become much worse. | am also very concerned about pedestrian safety
especially for children walking to school both Low Port Primary and Linlithgow Academy not to
mention Donaldson's School.

West Lothian Council have earmarked this land as green belt therefore it should remain so. It's in
your own plans as protected green belt why should it be changed now ? when there are other areas
of the town earmarked for development.

We feel strongly that this development should not under any circumstances be given the go ahead
and wish to lodge this as an official objection.
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